
The Division of
Student Affairs will be participating in The Great

Shake Out. Departments will be simulating an
earthquake. Staff will be asked to duck, cover, and

evacuate the building.

The
entire exercise will last approximately

20 minutes. During this time, services provided 
by departments will be at a minimum.


